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WQ.69/2020 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR INFRASTRUCTURE   

BY THE DEPUTY OF ST. JOHN 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 25th FEBRUARY 2020 

 

 

Question 

 

Further to the responses he gave during questions without notice on 4th February 2020, will the Minister 

provide details of the plans to create additional cycle routes to the north of the Island from Town, in addition 

to the route that already exists along St. Peter’s Valley? 

 

 
Answer 

 

The Sustainable Transport Policy (STP) Framework, published as part of P.128/2019 identifies the need to 

create an Active Travel Plan, and we will be looking to address the locations of additional cycle routes once 

the STP is approved by the States Assembly.   

 

After this time, we would anticipate working with the Parishes to identify routes and create a delivery plan 

for new cycling infrastructure and key cycling corridors. This will ensure that these corridors can be 

preserved in the emerging Island Plan and identify the level of medium-term investment required to deliver 

the routes.  

 

The Government Plan makes provision for appropriate funding to accelerate the delivery of cycling 

infrastructure, and this is only available if the Sustainable Transport Policy is approved by the States 

Assembly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


